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NICHICON (AMERICA) CORPORATION 927 East State Parkway, Schaumburg, lllinois 60173-4588

TEL. (847) 843-7500

September 2016

Subject: Notice of Product Discontinuation

FAX. (847) 843-2798

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our appreciation for the business
relationship between our companies and your continuous support to our
organization. We hereby notify you that we have decided to discontinue the
production of the chip type aluminum electrolytic capacitors’ series listed in the
table below. Please refer to the details of discontinuance of the production as
advised which includes recommended replacement series when available.

We would appreciate your understanding and acceptance in this matter.

1. Subject series of production discontinuance

f Discontinued Series Recommended
| Ne ) . -‘ Discontinued Substitution
Series Outline \ ;
| Rated Series
| All UUR
| 1 UWS 85°C 2000h Life | (Special
‘L { design)
2 UWX 85°C 2000h Life 0.1~0.47uF s
|
i 3 uwJ 85°C  2000h Life ; 0.1~0.47uF _
4 UWT 105°C 1000h Life | 0.1~0.47uF -
1
!L 5 uwz 105°C 1000n Life | 0.1~0.47uF -
6 uuT 105°C  2000h Life | 0.1~0.47pF _
|
LT UUA 105°C 3000hLife | O-1~0.47uF _
8 uuL 105°C 5000h Life | 0.1~0.47uF .
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NICHICON (AMERICA) CORPORATION 927 East State Parkway, Schaumburg, lllinois 60173-4588

TEL. (847) 843-7500 FAX. (847) 843-2798

2. Schedule for discontinuation of production

The production of the subject series is scheduled to be discontinued on
March 31, 2017. Our last acceptance of orders will be on January 31, 2017.
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation by
working with your Nichicon sales contact to provide the quantities needed to
support your upcoming production demands based on the above cutoff dates.
Otherwise, it would be appreciated if you would select parts from the
suggested replacement series listed above. A Customized-design part may
also be available upon your request.

Sincerely yours,

Nichicon Corporation



